
BACKGROUND: 

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is implementing temporary procedures for mail delivery due 
to the Canada Post labour dispute.

For items usually sent by Canada Post, the Commission will make the following arrangements: 
	 • Items will be sent by fax or email, and if needed the originals can be mailed after the disruption.	
	 • Items can be picked up at any of the Commission offices.  
	 • Non-urgent items may be delayed until the disruption is over.

Items may also be couriered as per usual procedure (note: items cannot be couriered to PO boxes).

Consultation and Notification

Regarding documents related to Consultation and Notification Regulations, the Commission will be:
	 • Attempting to use email or fax for letters to landowners advising of application decisions.
	 • For recipients of Consultation and Notification documentation who want to send the Commission 	
	 a written submission, they can be emailed here or dropped off at any of our Commission offices. 	
	 The Commission will be exercising leniency around cut-off dates for written submissions during the 	
	 dispute.

For Commission locations visit here.
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If you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Hardy Friedrich
Communications Manager
BC Oil and Gas Commission
250-794-5219
Hardy.Friedrich@bcogc.ca

mailto:ogc.writtensubmissions%40bcogc.ca?subject=Written%20Submission
http://www.bcogc.ca/phoneList.aspx
mailto:hardy.friedrich%40bcogc.ca?subject=IB%202011-11

